
 Public Safety Commission Meeting  

August 24, at 6:30 p.m. 

 
Meeting called to order at 6:25 p.m. 

 

Members Present:  Chairman Ed Meier, Juanita Best, Barbara West, Bobby Smith, 

John Koester, Alderman Shirley Paro, Riverview Fire Chief Goldstein, and Officer 

Eickhoff 

 

Old Business:  
None 
 
New Business:  
Fire Department Report:  Chief Goldstein reported there have been no particular 
problems with fire equipment getting through the roadwork zones.   
 
Police Department Report:  Officer Eickhoff reported the Police Department is in the 
process of training four (4) new Officers, plus another candidate in the Police Academy.  
The members commented on the aggressive panhandlers who have been hanging out 
on the Ruler Foods parking lot. 
 
It was noted schools are now open.  All the child safety signs have been distributed; 
more have been ordered. 
 
Street Repair Update:  The repairs are ongoing.  A discussion continued on curbing; 
no clear resolution.  The Commission passed a recommendation that police start 
ticketing cars blocking the street by parking on the opposite areas which are blocked by 
construction. 
 
It was noted National Night Out is scheduled for Tuesday, October 3rd. 
 
The meeting ended at 7:00 p.m. 
 
The next meeting is scheduled for September 28th, 2017 
 
John Koester, Acting Secretary 


